Notes for Local Officials

Professional Certification

As required by state and local floodplain management ordinances, a proposed development must be
determined to be reasonably safe from flooding. The official having the authority to make this
determination should require all appropriate information for making the determination. This may
include a certification by a qualified design professional that indicates the land or structures to be
removed from the SFHA are reasonably safe from flooding, according to the criteria described in this
technical bulletin. Such a professional certification may come from a professional engineer,
professional geologist, professional soil scientist, or other design professional qualified to make such
evaluations. A sample of such a certification is shown in Figure 1.

Project Name and Address

1. certify that the design for the aforementioned
development is reasonably safe from flooding in accordance with the guidance provided within FEMA’s
Technical Bulletin 10-01 related to ensuring that structures are reasonably safe from flooding and in
accordance with accepted professional practices.

Signature Date

Title

Type of License License Number

Address and Phone

Professional Seal

License Expiration Date

Figure 1 Sample of professional certification form.




